
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Monday, May 20, 2019 
A-Day 
  
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Regular Bell Schedule 
Fire Drill, 7:25  
Staff Meeting, Auditorium, 2:30pm  
Required Band Reception, Cafeteria, 5:00-9:00pm  
WLAX Banquet, Small Gym, 5:00-9:00pm  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]  
WELL HOURS 

May 13-June 11 June/3-6: 11-3pm 

May June 6/7, 6/10 & 6/11: WELL Closed 

5/13-14: 2:15-6pm 

5/15-16: 2:15-5pm 

5/17: 2:15-4pm 

5/20-21: 2:15-5pm 

5/22: 2:15-5:30pm 

5/23: 2:15-5pm 

5/24-27: WELL CLOSED 

5/28-30: 2:15-5pm 

5/31: 2:15-4pm 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 

Seniors: Our graduation exercises are held in Holliday Gym. Handicapped seating is limited. The 
bleachers will be hard to manage for family members who are in wheelchairs, use walkers, or have 
certain mobility issues. TAKE THE TIME NOW TO RESERVE SPECIAL SEATING. You don’t want to have 
family members sitting in a back corner where they can’t see their dear ones receive a diploma. To 
reserve special seating, contact Mr. Rudder at 919-856-7810-x23280, ​jrudder@wcpss.net​, or stop by 
the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209] no later than noon on Friday, June 7.  

The Phi Lambda Chapter of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. is sponsoring a National Black Scholars Signing Day 
Program. It is a program allowing students to announce the college of their choice.  It is an amazing program 
that will be held Sunday, June 2 (3pm) at Watts Chapel Missionary Baptist Church in Raleigh, NC.  A good meal 
will also be served as well.  Students can register online at ​www.nationalblackscholars.com​.  The deadline to 
register is May 26th.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Coordinator, Shelton Ford, at 
919-395-9135.  

 
Stough Elementary.  We are having a 50th anniversary party this year and are looking for high school volunteers 

to help run some games and booths for the students.  We will probably need no more than 12 volunteers.  Do 

you have students or clubs who might like to participate?  Here is a link with more information about the event. 

It is on Thursday, June 6 at 5:30 (4:30 set up time).  

https://www.50yearsofstough.com/ 
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